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 From: Jim Breuckman 

 To: Planning Commission 

 Date: 6/13/2013 

 Re: Riverbend Park Plan Review 

 

 

As you may be aware, the City is in the process of developing and implementing improvements to Riverbend Park, 

located on the north side of Hamlin between Adams and Crooks.  Jamie Burton, P.E., representing Hubbell, Roth & 

Clark, the City’s primary design consultant will attend the meeting on the 18th.  Mr. Burton will present the proposed 

plan and a summary of the planning process to-date, and will receive your comment and feedback on the plans. 

 

Park improvements do not require site plan approval, so no formal action to grant site plan approval is necessary.  

We have provided an attached resolution of support for the proposed park should you be inclined to make a formal 

action on this item, as it is always helpful to have your support “on the record.” 
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